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  This week we have been…
Practising to throw, catch and roll a ball to our partner during P.E.
Listening to how many syllables are in words during family time and being able to clap the correct amount.
Sorting objects by initial sounds, ‘m’, ‘a’, ‘s’ and ‘t’.
Matching pictures that rhyme.
Searching for different colours on our colour hunt at Forest Rangers.

Important Dates and Messages:
Forest Rangers will be on a Friday afternoon. If your child is in on this day, please ensure they have wellies at Nursery and come in a coat. We also ask that your child wears leggings or joggers and have their arms covered this day. Thank you!

Last  week a letter was sent out to you regarding the upcoming parents evenings and how to book a time slot. You will now be able to book your time slot for a parents evening appointment, therefore please ensure you know your child’s key worker so you book a slot on the correct day. If you are unsure, please ask your child’s teacher. Thank you.

A number of children are not bringing bookbags into Nursery, can you please ensure that these are sent into Nursery on their first day of each week in order for them to be able to bring home a school library book to share with their families.  Thank you.

If you are booking a hot dinner for your child can you please order via Parentpay before 7.30am that day if you do not pre book in advance. 






















  
Weekend Task- 
This week we would like you to have a look at shapes.  Can you make a picture using different shapes? You could make a rocket or a train using different sized squares, oblongs, circles and triangles.
How many different shapes have you used in your picture?
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